
 

 

help them achieve to the best of  their 
ability.  As a parent, you have extra 
information about your child which 
will help the teacher prepare for, and 
cater to, your child’s abilities. 

If  the teacher did not request an 
interview, but you would like to meet 
with your child’s teacher, please feel 
free to do this by negotiating a 
meeting time with the class teacher. 

Contributions and Charges:  
Remember that these assist us in 
planning for extra resources and 
programs within the school—every 
dollar helps.  I was looking at a 
finance report the other day, and we 
currently have $13 811 in unpaid fees 
and costs towards our extra-curricula 
programs.  Letters went home 
yesterday in regards to the Dance 
program we run in 3rd Term, 
through Footsteps company.  If  you 
are finding that $50 in one hit is out 
of  your budget, we are happy for you 
to arrange a payment plan to cover 
this cost (it works out $5 a week)  
Swimming is planned for 4th term—
this note will go out later in 3rd 
term. 

Remember, all those families who 
have paid their fees go into a draw for 
a bike, kindly donated by Ms Cassie 
Rowe, our local member.  This will 
happen in  Week 6 next term. 

Farewells:  At the end of  this term, 
we have had to say “Goodbye” to two 
of  our staff  members—Mrs Marisa 
Plumb (Education Assistant) and Ms 
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“Do something 

today that your 

future self will 

thank you for.” 

 

Anon 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Thank  you for your support and 
assistance throughout Term 2—
where did this term go? 

It’s been a really smooth term, and 
the children have been really 
settled and happy to be at school—
along with the increased 
independence as they got 
themselves to class.  I know that it 
was hard for some parents to leave 
them at the front gate, but the kids 
have really benefited from this 
change.  The teachers have also 
commented on how smoothly 
classes settle and are ready for 
work in the morning. 

As for 3rd term, I still don’t know 
what the requirements will be, but 
considering things can change so 
quickly (take, for example, the 
cases in Melbourne) I will 
endeavour to notify you through 
Connect if  I receive any updates 
during the holidays to our current 
practices. 

Reports:  Thanks to the teachers 
for the work that goes into writing 
these reports.  They, too, were a 
little different, with no A-E grades 
due to the break in school 
attendance due to COVID 
requirements.  Please note if  a 
teacher has requested an interview, 
and arrange a meeting  with your 
child’s teacher for 3rd term.  This 
is so we can work together to best 
meet the needs of  your child, and 
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Jenny Frampton (AUSLAN teacher)   
AUSLAN will not continue for 2nd 
Semester, but it is planned for teachers to 
cover this area through an App, to ensure 
that the students continue to learn how to 
sign. 

We wish Mrs Plumb a wonderful 
retirement, and best wishes to Ms Frampton 
in her other schools. 

Holidays:  Have a safe and happy holiday, 
everyone.  If  you are going away from 
Perth, travel safely and I hope the weather 
stays nice for your break   Enjoy your time 
with your children—they grow up so 
quickly and you can’t turn back time. 

To all the staff  at Belmont Primary 
School—thank you for another great term—
remember that you, too, need to relax and 
enjoy your break—and remember to stay 
“Happy”. 

Until 3rd Term……………….. 

Stephanne Dann……..Principal 

Congratulations to the following students 
who were presented Awards at this 

morning’s assembly. 

Academic Achievement 

 Zachary Y  Pre Primary 

 Elianah W-T  Pre Primary 

 Yoedzer W  Year 1 

 Eric S   Year 2 

 Imogen C  Year 3 

 Denis K  Year 3 

 Chloe O  Year 4 

 Khadija S  Year 5 

 Daisy F  Year 6 

Consistent Effort 

 Skye McD  Kindy 

 Ameliah P  Pre Primary 

 Diane O  Year 1 

 Ritaj A   Year 4 
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 Karey G  Year 3 
 Cameron O’C  Year 6 

School holiday Cloverdale School  
Dental Clinic information—Phone 9479 

Cloverdale Primary School, 180 Fisher St 
Cloverdale, please enter via gate 5 on 
Hendra St.  Phone 9479 7222. 

Cloverdale Dental Clinic is open from 8am–
4pm Monday to Friday. We are a free 
service and cater for school age children/
teens from Kindy & Pre-Primary from the 
year they turn 5 to the end of year 11 or 
their 17th Birthday, whichever occurs 
first. 

We are open, seeing patients and following 
the up to date health department Covid-19 
measures.  We will be open during the July 
2020 school holidays too. 

Should you have an emergency outside the 
above working hours contact your family 
dentist or the emergency service on 1800 
098 818 

Community News  Congratulations 
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Nitro Mike Incursion 

Science—Mixtures 

Coat hanger fun 

School Clean Up Day 

Room 1 Assembly 

Year 6 Solar Car Challenge 
Room 1 Assembly 
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Nitro Mike 

School Clean Up Day 

Councillor Speeches Measuring Snakes 

National Simultaneous Storytime 

Vibrating Balloons 



 

 

Room 3 Assembly Room 1 fun 

National Simultaneous Storytime 

Nitro Mike Incursion 
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Room 4 Artwork 

Merit Certificates Hand Made Ice-Cream Room 4 Art 

Room 9Assembly 



 

 


